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Dear  <<First Name>> ,

September was our busiest month yet at Olive Tree Projects — we broke August’s record
with even more births at our clinic. Alongside this, the River's Edge Ultra race brought in
much-needed funds, and our team enjoyed a well-earned outing together. As we step into
October, we’re thankful for the trust families place in our care and stand ready for another
season of supporting mothers and babies in Jacmel.

Coming Soon: Celebrate 17 with 17 

On  November 13, Olive Tree Projects
turns 17! To celebrate, we’ll be launching
a special campaign running  Nov 1–
17  with a goal of raising  $7,000  for
mothers and babies in Jacmel.

It’s simple: you’ll be able to join by
giving  $17  or by inviting friends in your
circle to support OTP. 

Stay tuned for the launch on Nov 1 — and
follow us on our social media pages so
you don’t miss it!

The River’s Edge Ultra was a huge success, with 437 participants registered across
distances ranging from kids’ 3k and 5k runs to the challenging 100-mile race. The
first 100-miler finished in 23 hours 47 minutes, and the last crossed the line at 32
hours 39 minutes. This incredible event raised much-needed funds to support Olive
Tree Projects’ work with mothers, children, and families in Haiti. A heartfelt thank you
to the organizers and every runner who made this possible — your dedication on the
trails is making a lasting impact in Jacmel.

Birth & Patient Registration Update:

Babies born in September: 21 
New patients: 25

Record broken again!  

September was even busier at our midwifery center —
we broke our clinic’s record once again,
welcoming 21 babies! This comes just one month after
setting our previous record in August with 15 births. The
growing demand shows how essential our services are,
but with funds running low, we need your support to
keep saying “yes” to mothers who come  through our
doors.

Our Family Support Program (FSP) currently supports
14 families. Two are preparing to graduate once
transition plans are in place, and one older participant
has felt ready to move forward and live independently.
We’ve also started psychological support for six young
adults from our former foster program, each beginning a
series of 13 sessions to help strengthen their mental
health and resilience.

Support Olive Tree Projects in its life-saving work—your donation helps provide
essential care and resources that change lives for mothers, children, and families

in Haiti.
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